Notice

It is notified for the information of all the students of B.Tech 8th Semester Civil Engineering that
the tentative date for their viva(project viva, professional viva, tour and training viva) is 24th and
25th of August 2016.

Further the students are directed to mail the soft copy of their project report to Er. Mohammad
Dilawar Bhat at dilawar.bhat@gmail.com by or before 23rd of August 2016. The project
report should be complete in all respects.

Note:
Students unable to reach the examination center in view of the prevailing circumstances will be
examined separately.

Dated: 22 August, 2016 Incharge Head
Dept. of Civil Engineering.



